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Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Operating Reactors
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Conzilssion
Washington, D. C. 20555

License No. DPR-35
Docket No. 50-293

Sub: Schedule for Review of Generic DC Power
Source Failure Analysis

Ref: Letter to G. C. Andognini from T. A.
Ippolito "Effect of a DC Power Supply
Failure on ECCS Performance" dated
April 25, 1980

Dear Sir:

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with the schedule for ottr
response to the referenced letter. We have initiated an evaluation of
the GE study "DC Power Source Failure for BWR/3 and 4" to assure that the
systems combinations assumed in this generic analysis are conservative for
Pilgrim Unit #1. We expect to transmit the results of our evaluation to
you by August 1, 1980.

Should you have any questions or concerns relative to this schedule please
do not hesitate to contact us.

Very truly yours,
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